
Christmas Sing-a-long 

 

We would ike to invite you to a festive sing-a-

long with the whole school 

 

Friday 20th December 2024 3.00 p.m. 

 

On the main school playground 

 

(If it rains will have the children under the canopy by Reception and would 

invite you along with your umbrellas and hoods) 


